
I am writing in support of City Council Bill 22-0300, the renewal of Waterfront
Management Authority.

Due to the effectiveness of the projects in which I have collaborated with Waterfront
Partnerships Baltimore I respectfully request that the City Council approves the renewal of the
Waterfront Management Authority.

With Grace

Terrell Brown
Baltimore Corps, Artist Navigator


